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Newsletter 10 June 2021 

 
A Big welcome to Hazel, Seth and William who have joined us at David Street School.  Nau mai, haere mai ki te kura o Rawiri. 

 

Maths Information Evening 

Student Update Forms 
Student Profile Update forms have gone home with your children this week. Please update where necessary, sign and return the 
forms by Monday 14 June.  
If there are no changes to the information we have on file, please still sign and return the form to the office so we know you 
have reviewed the information. 
 

Mud Run 
The Mud Run is being held on Thursday 24th June. Registrations have now closed. We have had a positive response to transport 
so will not require a bus this year - thank you for your support.  
If you have not paid the fee of $25 to the school already, it is now time to pay. This can be done online to our school account or 
to the school office. 
 

District Cross Country 
The local schools District Cross Country is being held on Friday 25th June at Tahuna. Children from David Street school who have 
qualified for the event will bring a notice home next week. 
 
 
 

Thank you to our families who attended our 
Maths information Event on Tuesday 
evening.  There was a very relaxed and 
supportive 'vibe' from all who came. 
  
We heard from Bruce Moody, one of the 
country's leading mathematics educators and 
school professional learning facilitators. He 
spoke about the current New Zealand curriculum 
approaches  to learning and teaching 
mathematics. Bruce has been working with 
David Street children and staff over the last 
eighteen months with noticeable rises in student 
confidence, engagement and achievement at 
every level of the school.  
 
Another rewarding feature of the night for 
teachers were the positive conversations and 
engagement with parents in the learning 
activities each team had set up for parents to try 
across all year levels of the school. Parents did 
almost as well as our children do each day...so 
well done everyone.  We also appreciated all the 
very positive feedback received from our 
parents. Thank you. 
 
Please keep a look out for the Health Curriculum 
parent consultation evening to be held next 
term. Our goal: 100 plus parents. 

https://www.facebook.com/davidstschool


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Our Junior school have put 
together a show to 
entertain you. 
Don’t miss out. There are 
limited tickets per show 
but we still have quite a 
few for sale at this stage.  
The juniors are very 
excited to be performing 
for you.  

 
Some of them have only been at school a very short 
time.... and they are just amazing and oh so cute!  
So parents bring the whānau along. Aunties, Uncles, Nana, 
Poppa get your tickets now.  

Basketball Fun Day - Wed 16th June at the Morrinsville Events Centre.   
 
The David Street School leadership students run this day with support from teachers.  The focus of the day is on 
participation and fun. The Fun Day is open to Year 5 and 6 students with the day running from 8.30am – 2.30pm. 
Notices have gone home with those children who expressed an interest in attending the day. We are looking 
forward to a fantastic day of basketball fun and introducing this great game to some new players.  
 

Basketball Fun Day Canteen – Helpers & Baking Required 
Our Home & School committee will be running a canteen on the day to help raise money for the school. 
 
 

Canteen Helpers – we still require helpers 
If you are available, please consider putting your name down as a helper in the canteen.  The Basketball Fun Day 
is run by David Street School. Our Home & School Committee use this opportunity to raise money for our school. 
It would be a  2 – 3 hr stint morning or afternoon.   
Anyone who can help please contact the office 889-7780 and leave your  
name and contact number. 
 

Baking 

We are asking that children attending the Fun Day provide  
some baking that can be sold in the canteen. 
Baking can be bought to school on Tuesday 15 June or EARLY (before 8.30am) on Wednesday 16 June.  

 

This Term 
  
 

Monday 14 June  
Student health and update forms to be returned to 
school by Monday 14 June. 
 

Wednesday 16 June  
Basketball Fun Day  
The day will run from 8.30am – 2.30pm. More 
information below. 
 

Monday 21 June 
Online Safety Community Event. See flyer in this 
newsletter 
 
 

Tuesday 22 June – Wednesday 23 June - Thursday 
24 June 
Goodnight Kids – A Presentation from the Junior 
School 11am You can purchase your tickets  
from the school office now. 
 

Thursday 24 June  
Mud Run - Tough Guy Girl Challenge – for seniors 
who have registered.  

Registrations are now closed and payments are to 
be made to the school office 
 

Friday 25 June 
District Cross Country 
 

Thursday 1st July 
Sausage Sizzle 
 

Wednesday 7 July 
Disco 
 

Friday 9 July  
Green Day for Juvenile Arthritis Awareness 
Last day of Term 2  

Tickets on sale now from the school office. 
$10 Adult - $5 3yrs up and student  

- $2 Pre-shooler on knee 

Milo Friday Tomorrow    
 

Bring along $1 and a cup for a milo before school.  
Children must get their milos before 8.45am beside the school hall. 

All money made from our Milo Fridays go towards Art Programmes at David Street School.  

Donations of milo would be gratefully accepted. 
 

 
 

 
 

Order forms and payment for Scholastic Book Club issue 4 
Get your orders back to us as soon as possible to receive them in 

time for the school holidays 

You may view the brochure and order/pay online if you wish 
at www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/ 

 

http://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/


 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  

Values Awards  

David Street School celebrates children who have been showing our 

school values in their behaviour and actions at school.  

Recipients of the Principals Awards were: 
 

Adam Robb:  
Adam received his award for striving for excellence in mathematics. Adam 
has a positive attitude in all learning areas, he takes everything in his stride 
and with a smile. 
 

Dylan Hunt:  
Dylan received his award for being a honest and respectful learner who 
relates well to others. He aims high and perseveres to complete his work to 
the highest standard. 
Summer Hexter:  

Summer received her award for striving for excellence and taking 

responsibility in her learning. When faced with a challenge she always asks 

herself “how can I solve this?” 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

School Hours for children  
8.55am School begins 
11:00am Morning Interval  

12.30pm Lunch   
1.30pm Afternoon 
Session  
3.00pm School day ends 

 
Office Hours 
Mon, Tues, Thurs, Friday 8.00 am to 4.00 pm 
Wednesday 8.00 am to 3.30 pm 

 

Lateness 
We have noticed an increase in children arriving late to 
school this term. 

Our school bell goes at 8.55am.  
Children need to arrive on time ready to settle into their 
school work.  
 

Arriving at least 10 minutes before the bell allows your 
child to put their bags away, interact with their peers and 
teacher and get themselves ready for their busy day. This 
also helps reduce classroom interruptions and distractions 
allowing teachers to focus on teaching lessons to all 
students. 
Set your child up for success and make certain he/she 
arrives at school on time.  
 

If your child is late to school, they will need to come to the 
school office first to sign in, as the classroom roll will 
already have been done. 

                          
 
  
 

 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After 

School care and School Holiday programme at 

David Street School. 
 

 

For more information and to enroll  

your child please go to our  

online enrolment site 

 https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids 
 

Any questions please contact Pia  

Txt 0273 691263  

or email careforkids@davidst.school.nz 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Entertainment Books 

 
David Street School are selling digital Entertainment 

Books again this year.  
There are a few options when purchasing, whether you 

are exploring locally, all of NZ , or when the you may want 
the Australian option aswell. So pop on to the link and 

have a look.  
Promote us to your friends and family. 

 
We really appreciate your support. 

https://nz.entdigital.net/orderbooks/158v329 

Paperplus in Morrinsville have generously donated $600.00 

to our school for the purchase of library books.  

Paperplus Morrinsville have been doing this a number of 

years now as a thank you to our school community for the 

support they receive when purchasing school stationery.  

 

Thank you Paperplus! And thank you to our parents 

for supporting them and keeping it local. 
 

https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids


 

Online Safety Community Event 
Join online safety experts as they unpack some of the risks, challenges 
young people face online at this CoL Community event. 
You will need to register for this Free event : 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/.../morrinsville-community... 

Our aim is to nurture responsible digital citizens in our Morrinsville 
Community - we’d love to see you there! 
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powerment

CO M M U N I TY
CO N N ECT

Join online safety experts as they unpack

some of the risks, challenges and

complexities young people face online. 

They will provide practical tips for schools

and families as they work together to

support our tamariki and rangitahi

navigate the exciting and complex online

space.

EV EN T S

Interacting, sharing and communicating

online is integral to their daily lives and

while opportunities abound, increased

time online can often lead to a greater

chance of risk and challenge.

For parents, families and whānau, this can

mean heightened anxiety, concern and a

sense of helplessness... but it doesn’t have

to be.

Kiwi kids a re online &

connected

Making  connections

Register here

Reserve your free spot today!

Comm unity Ed
ucation

Monday 21 June 2021, 7pm

Morrinsville College Performing Arts Centre

Alexandra Avenue

Morrinsville

Year 5 & 6   
 

Year 3 & 4 
 

Netball Draw 10 June 

Music at David Street School 

Jane Fergusson ATCL 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/.../morrinsville-community?fbclid=IwAR1CZC6bJQ-pIG8YcF9WToyu214TV81wzc9ocihSp7k9hhnWS17lxAbWDbw

